
 

 

L&T Construction Awarded (Significant*) contract 
for its Heavy Civil Infrastructure Business 

 
Mumbai, January 10, 2022: The construction arm of Larsen & Toubro has secured an order from 

the esteemed National High Speed Rail Corporation Limited (NHSRCL), to design and construct 

Package No. – MAHSR-C-5 of the Mumbai Ahmedabad High Speed Rail Project, the first High Speed 

Rail corridor being implemented in the country. 

The major scope of work for the project comprises design & construction of Civil and Building 

works for a double line high speed railway of a length of 8.198 Km (Chainage 373.700 to Chainage 

401.898). The scope also includes the major station of Vadodara, Confirmation Car Base, Viaduct 

and Bridges, Crossing Bridges, Architectural, MEP and other associated works. 

The project alignment passes through Vadodara, Gujarat and the project is scheduled to be 

completed within 49 months. 

L&T is already executing two other packages (MAHSR – C-4 and MAHSR C-6) of the high-speed 

corridor and takes pride in being associated with this prestigious project. 

Over the years, L&T has significantly enhanced its capability to build faster, and reliable mass 

transit systems and this project is in line with its strategic goals. 

Background: 

Larsen & Toubro is an Indian multinational engaged in EPC Projects, Hi-Tech Manufacturing and 

Services. It operates in over 50 countries worldwide. A strong, customer–focused approach and the 

constant quest for top-class quality have enabled L&T to attain and sustain leadership in its major 

lines of business for eight decades. 

 

*Project Classification 

Classification Significant Large Major Mega 

Value in ₹ Cr 1,000 to 2,500 2,500 to 5,000 5,000 to 7,000 >7,000 
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